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July 8, 2021 

 

Ms. Cindy Davis, Chairman, Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman, Counsel – Corporate Affairs & Governance 

International Code Council 
Eastern Reginal Office 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 
 

Re: Board of Directors Letter of Support 
 

Dear Ms. Davis: 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Washington State Association of Fire Marshals, we are writing to you today to 
express our support for James Sayers for Secretary/Treasurer position on the International Code Council’s Board of 

Directors. James has served on many ICC Board committees and has been a Liaison for Fire Service Membership Council. 

  
James has been involved at the local, regional, state and national level for many years and we feel he will be a great 

asset to the ICC Board of Directors. Please accept this letter as our support for James Sayers for Secretary/Treasurer on 
the ICC board of Directors. 

  

We appreciate your time and your help in this. 
 

 
Respectfully, 

 
 

 

Thomas J. Maloney 
President  

Washington State Association of Fire Marshals 
 

CC: WSAFM Board of Directors  


